
 

Remittance Advice (RA) Message 

 

Title:  Proposed Regulations: Health Facility Employee Tuberculosis Screening and 

Testing 

Issue Date: 01/31/2020 

Run Length: 6 weeks 

Provider Type(s):  All 

Message: On January 31, 2020, the Department of Health and Social Services issued a public 

notice announcing proposed changes to health facility employee tuberculosis 

screening and testing regulations. The public comment period ends on March 17, 

2020 at 5:00 p.m. AKT. The proposed regulations are available at Alaska Online 

Public Notices. 

Alaska Medical Assistance 

 

PO Box 240808 

Anchorage, AK 99524-0808 

Phone:  907.644.6800 

Toll-free:  800.770.5650 

http://medicaidalaska.com 

 

https://aws.state.ak.us/OnlinePublicNotices/Notices/View.aspx?id=196915
https://aws.state.ak.us/OnlinePublicNotices/Default.aspx
https://aws.state.ak.us/OnlinePublicNotices/Default.aspx

